
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Village Shop – do you 

want to make a difference? 

The Community Shop is run 

by an elected management 

committee and the next 

Annual Members Meeting 

will be on 7 June. 

Would you like to get 

involved? 

To vote at the meeting or 

become a member of the 

committee you need to be a 

shareholder (shares are £1) 

Please email the shop for 

more details or a share 

application form 

 

Shop News   April 2021 

 
Once again a big thank you to all our customers for 

your continued support.  

Please check out our Facebook page for new products and let us know 

if there is anything you would like us to stock. 

Orders are very welcome and delivery can be arranged within the 

village.  You can order meat and veg as well as grocery items. 

Easter Raffle – tickets are £1 from the Shop. 

Volunteers  

• In the shop 

Volunteers are always needed, but now more so than ever. We have 

many shifts that we are having difficulty covering and staff shortages 

mean we may need to adjust our opening hours. Please can you help us 

to avoid this? Minimum slot of 2 hours. Please call Sue on 864264. 

• Outside the shop 

We are also looking for someone to help us further improve our web 

site – please get in touch if you can help. 

Covid 

We are constantly reviewing how we do things in light of the changing 

Government advice on Covid so please look out for any notices and 

work with us as we try to keep the Shop safe for customers, staff and 

volunteers.   

We now require all customers to wear a mask in the shop, if for any 

reason you don’t feel able to do this we are happy to take any order by 

phone or email for you.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

Useful links 
Pharmacy 2U  
You can order prescriptions which are 
delivered direct to your door at no 
extra cost, please visit 
https://www.pharmacy2u.co.uk 
West Down Covid Volunteer Group 
Here to help anyone who is shielding 
or self-isolating.  If you need 
confidential help with shopping, 
prescriptions or errands please contact 
07795529711 or 
westdownvolunteergroup@gmail.com 
NHS Volunteer Service  
Available to help those who are 
vulnerable to Covid, especially those 
over 70 or who are pregnant or have a 
disability, and are also there if you just 
need someone to talk to.  Contact 
0808 196 3646 or visit 
www.nhsvolunteerresponders.org.uk 
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Mobile Library in the Square  
Every first Thursday of the month, 10.50 to 11.20 am. 
Limited to one person with a face mask at a time.  
 
Dog Waste Bins – please use them - thank you! 
Located by the school, at the Parish Hall, on the green triangle by the 
Coronation Tree and on West Down Village Green Field.   
 
The Post Office - your local cash point at the Parish Hall 
Monday: 1.15pm - 4.15pm |  Wednesday &  Friday: 9.15am - 12.15pm 
Services include post & parcels, car tax, banking and cash withdrawal (most 
banks) and Gift Cards with a value of choice, usable at most stores. Facemasks 
must be worn. 
 
Miles Fish and Chips is back! 
Every Monday from 5-7pm, starting 18 January  
MSC Certified, freshly prepared and cooked in their mobile unit.  
 
The Crown Inn – open for takeaway (pre-order preferred) 
Friday & Saturday 6pm – 8pm | Sunday 12pm – 2pm 
 
St Calixtus  
Sunday services have resumed at St Calixtus but they are not held every week 

for the time being. Check posters and the website for up to date information. 

This is being reviewed and it is hoped weekly services will commence soon. 

The Easter Sunday service will be by bookings only. Please let Andy Odell know 

if you wish to attend - 864427 or Andy.Odell@sky.com 

Plans are now recommencing for the deferred 100th Anniversary of the 

erection of our war memorial. Please look out for details soon on the website. 

Save the date - Sunday 12th September at 10.30 am. 

Gardening Club hoping to start again on Thursday, 17th June with a talk at the 
hall on Fuchsias.  For more information contact Jan Oades on 01271 865554 
 
Parish Council Meetings – via Zoom until further notice 
Please contact the Clerk or Councillors via www.westdown.org.uk  
if you have any issues you wish to discuss. 

 

All of the above a subject to change to reflect current 

Covid restrictions. 
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